
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                                              
 
 

Job Fair: March 23 at Lakeview Activity Center 
 

Pensacola, Fla. (March 14, 2022) – FamiliesFirst Network of Lakeview and the Florida Department of Children and 

Families (DCF) will host a job fair Wednesday, March 23 from 10 a.m. to 3 p.m. at the Lakeview Activity Center, 

located at 1110 W. Lakeview Avenue in Pensacola.  

 

Onsite interviews, pre-screenings, and information about specific job openings will be available. Attendees are 

asked to please bring their resume, a list of references, their social security card, valid photo identification,    

Selective Service letter (if applicable) and diploma (if available).  

 

Available positions for FamiliesFirst Network include: child welfare case manager, family support worker, adoption 

coordinator and unit manager. DCF is currently hiring child protective investigators, adult protective investigators 

and economic self-sufficiency specialists. All available job openings can be found at elakeviewcenter.org/jobs or 

jobs.myflorida.com.  

 

For questions, please email FamiliesFirst Network at LCIRecruitmentServices@bhcpns.org or DCF at 

Northwest.recruitmentteam@myflfamilies.com.  

 

CONTACT BELOW IS FOR MEDIA USE ONLY 
For more information about this press release or to schedule an interview, please contact Kelsi Gulig at 850.503.8164 or 
Kelsi.Gulig@bhcpns.org. 
 

Lakeview Center is a network of behavioral health, vocational and child protective services. These services address a broad 
spectrum of human needs, reflecting a longstanding commitment to helping people throughout life’s journey. Lakeview Center 
is based in Pensacola and serves the people of northwest Florida. To learn more, go online to eLakeviewCenter.org. 

Lakeview Center Inc. ● Behavioral Health ● Vocational Services ● Child Protective Services 
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